
To: Springer, Steve  
Subject: Thank you! 
 
 
Dear Steve, 
 
We very much appreciate the time you devoted to our students for your presentation on 
Wednesday, October 11! Your idea to combine the presentation on Dress for Success 
in Interviewing was very well received! The students were involved in the presentation 
and definitely are the wiser because of your work for them!  
 
Time is a very precious commodity. I know how much time you put into preparation, 
presenting, bringing items to demonstrate your points, and getting here (and back!). 
Students gained knowledge and will be better prepared for the interviews in which they 
participate as they begin and further their careers. That first few minutes and how they 
look as they meet the interviewer are so important! Wearing the appropriate attire allows 
a person to feel more comfortable and do a better job with the interview as we know. 
 
Thank you for coming and giving of yourself and your time! 
 
Marcy 
 
Dr.	Marcella	Norwood,	Chair 
Human	Development	and	Consumer	Sciences	Dept. 
College	of	Technology	–	HDCS,	Room	110 
University	of	Houston 
Houston,	TX		77204-6020 
mnorwood@uh.edu 
713-743-4125 
fax:	713-743-4033 
 
Believe that life is worth living and your belief will help create the fact. --
William James 
 

	


